
 

 
 Dear Heather 
 
Re: Statutory consultation on consequential licence modifications in the event the 
UK leaves the EU without a deal 
 
We have reviewed and taken note of Ofgem's consultation on proposed modifications to 
our gas transporter licence. We understand that the intention is to make purely technical 
changes to the relevant licences in the event that the UK leaves the EU without a 
withdrawal agreement, and that no substantive change is intended to Ofgem's policies or 
to the obligations on licensees. 
 
On this basis we have no objection to the proposed modifications.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
 
Steve Edwards 
Director  of Regulation 
Wales & West Utilities 
 

Heather Stewart 
Ofgem 
European Coordination 
Systems & Networks 
10 South Colonnade 
London 
E14 4PU 
 
14th February 2019 


